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Please support this local campaign                                  —-----                      
www.stockagainstspeeding.org.uk​​ ​ ​ ​ ​           

10th October 2025 
 

DIWALI - THE FESTIVAL OF LIGHTS 
 

As Diwali falls whilst we are closed for our half-term break, we 
will be celebrating next week: embracing the festival of light and 
discovering the traditions of this wonderful celebration of 
happiness, light and colours. Happy Diwali! 

 

UNIFORM 
 

Due increasing supplier costs, the price of uniform to you will increase from next month. T-shirts 
are currently £7 and sweatshirts are £12.50. The new prices will be £8 and £13.50. To order at the 
current prices, please email before next Friday so that your items can be ready for collection after 
the half-term break. T-shirts are available in sizes 2-3yrs, 3-4yrs and 5-6yrs, sweatshirts are 
available in 3-4yrs and 5-6 yrs only. 
 
AD HOC SESSIONS 
 

There are now just a few sessions with spaces available for the remainder of this term; if you would 
like to book any extra sessions, please email for current availability. The cost of a half-day session 
(either 8.45-11.45am or 12.15-3.15pm) is £28.50, unfortunately, we are unable to offer ad hoc 
sessions as funded hours. 
 

SHOPPING ONLINE? PERHAPS YOU’VE EVEN STARTED YOUR CHRISTMAS SHOPPING! 
 

If so, please shop through Easyfundraising as we receive funds for every order placed. There is no 
cost to you, so why not ask friends and family to help too? Many well-known brands are included 
and it’s easy to do; use this link to download the app to your phone now www.easyfundraising 
 

GETTING IN TOUCH 
 

For queries about funding, invoices, uniform, session changes, etc. please email Nicola in the 
office stockpreschool@stockpreschool.org.uk or call 07952 640570. For anything ‘on the day’ eg. 
child is unwell, or you are late for pick up etc. please call pre-school direct on 07488 437821.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Essex Lottery - have you signed up yet? There is a £25,000 jackpot each week and regular 
special Super Draws. Taking part is quick and easy here 
 

When shopping online, you can help us to raise funds by shopping through the link 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/panel/, at no extra cost to you, thank you. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY term dates can be found here Term dates | Stock Pre-School  
END OF THIS HALF TERM​ ​ Friday 17th October 
START OF NEXT HALF TERM      ​ Monday 3rd November 
PLEASE NOTE THE HALF-TERM HOLIDAY IS 2 WEEKS LONG THIS YEAR    
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